
                         August  

 

Dear Second Grader, 
 

We are so excited to be your teachers this school year! We 

are going to do so many fun things, and of course we will learn A 

LOT! We will read lots of books, write our own stories, learn 

more strategies for addition and subtraction, practice counting 

money and telling time, and play some really fun math games! We 

will also learn about different types of habitats, properties and 

materials, geography and maps.  

 

We hope you had a wonderful summer! We can’t wait to hear 

about it. We had great summers and have been busy getting ready 

for the start of the new school year.    

 

Our first day of school is Wednesday, August 27th. Make 

sure to get a good night’s sleep, have breakfast, and don’t forget to 

bring your water bottle and snack with you to school. Please 

remember to label everything with your name. We can’t wait to 

see you all and begin our school year together! 

 

Parents, please make sure to set up Pick Up Patrol for the 

first week of school. Please find the directions here. We will 

supply most of the materials your child will need for the year. We 

will also send out a questionnaire separately from this email to get 

to know you and your family more. 
 

 

Love, 
 

Mrs. Hale & 

Mrs. Stewart 
 

https://wellesleyps.org/schofield/wp-content/uploads/sites/13/2024/07/Schofield-Student-PickUp-Patrol-YEARLY-Dismissal-Plan-DUE-FIRST-DAY-OF-SCHOOL.pdf

